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BICYCLE PEDESTRIAN COMMISSION INPUT ON 

DRAFT PARKS & RECREATION SYSTEM MASTER PLAN 

JAN. 16, 2019 

Below is an informal account of Bicycle Pedestrian Commission input received on the 

draft Parks & Recreation System Master Plan on January 16, 2019.  It is provided as 

background information, as official meeting minutes are not yet available. 

Comment #1: 

Community Gardens are a top priority; the need for them should be more prominent in 

the Master Plan. 

Comment #2: 

The Cupertino Loop Trail should be explicitly mentioned as a priority for 

implementation; this Master Plan should propose facilitating the Loop Trail. 

Comment #3: 

On Table E-1, under the Civic Center – add language regarding providing trailhead 

amenities & connections to nearby bikeways and off-street trails (i.e. the Loop 

Trail/Regnart Creek Trail), similar to the language used for Wilson Park. 

Other input: 

Safety is important. 


